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Prepared by:  Tim Walker 
Reviewed by:  Michelle Deister 
Date:  05/23/2023 
 

 
Measure Description: 
The measure directs the Oregon Department of Transportation, Division of Motor Vehicles to raise various fees. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Transportation 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure are indeterminate but anticipated to be minimal at this time - See explanatory 
analysis. 
 
Analysis: The measure raises various fees for the issuance of identification cards, vehicle inspections, vehicle 
registration fees for trailers, campers, and motor homes, and the replacement of registration plates. In addition, 
the measure raises fees for the following most driver license types, driver testing, motorcycle license fees, and 
reinstatement of revoked driving privileges. The proposed fee increases align more closely with costs of providing 
various services.  
 
 
The measure will have a revenue impact on the Oregon Department of Transportation and is anticipated to have 
a minimal fiscal impact on the Department. 
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